Nethergate

13 January 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

On Monday 16 and Tuesday 17 January we will be
having themed days in school.

On Monday it will be International Dimensions Day and
the students will experience a range of activities
relating to different countries and cultures.

On Tuesday we will be learning about Chinese New Year and working
throughout the day on this theme.

We are looking forward to two exciting and interesting
days.

Weekly Menu - next week’s menu attached

- including special menus for International Day and Chinese New Year.



